
From: Kimberly M. Wilson
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Robertson, Jeffery; Singleton, Stacie
Cc: David Adkins; "Ryan, Wesley"; Phillips, Kevin
Subject: Barclay 11 Federal #1 SWD
Date: Wednesday, October 15, 2014 11:28:36 AM
Attachments: image001.png

This is to give notice that we will be starting the remediation activities on the above referenced
 release.  Per NMOCD stipulations, we will be backing filling the open excavation at sample point S-1
 with the contaminated material so that we can drill a boring to further delineate this site.  A caliche
 road will then be built along the west side of the pipeline right away and pad to get the drill rig to
 the release point.  We will have to cross the active fiberglass line.
 
Respectfully,
 
Kimberly M. Wilson
Project Manager
Talon/LPE
408 West Texas Avenue
Artesia, New Mexico  88210
Office:  575.746.8768
Fax:  575.746.8905
Cell:  575.602.3826
Emergency: 866.742.0742
Email:  kwilson@talonlpe.com
Web: www.talonlpe.com
 
 

 
Better Business Bureau Torch Award for Marketplace Ethics: 2010 Winner, 2009 Finalist
Staples Foundation for Learning Hall of Fame Recipient:2010
ICIC and Business Week- Top 100: 2010, 2009, 2008, 2007, 2006
Inc. 500/5000:  2012, 2011, 2010, 2009, 2008, 2007
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